Dear Parents,

Hope you are well,

We have reached the end of the second cycle and students are preparing for cycle 2 tests and Semester 1 exams.

Kindly note that after school clubs will be suspended for the upcoming two weeks so that students may focus on reviewing for exams.

Please make arrangements to pick up your child/children at the end of school day at 2:15 p.m.

Good Luck...

Thank you for your support and cooperation,

Sincerely,

The Office of Communication

DeBakey High School for Health Professions at Qatar